
 

 

 

  

 

                 7 June 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We look forward to welcoming your child to King Edward VI in September. We are introducing a new PE kit for new 

starters in September 2024 and purchases can be made online for delivery, with an option to collect any orders 

from the company’s head office in Walton-on-Trent. 

  

Please use the following link to view and purchase the kit. 

  

KES VI Lichfield Archives - Printable Promotions 

  

The company will also be attending the Y6 transition meeting on Wednesday 26th June with a range of sizes should 

you wish to wait to view the kit and sizes. 

  

The essential bundle supplies the main part of the kit, with additional options listed for items to consider in respect 

of the weather and warmth.  

  

Please note, we no longer allow cycling style shorts as part of our PE uniform, please see the shorts displayed on 

the website above. Either shorts or skort are acceptable for PE. Students are permitted to wear a base layer 

(navy/black) in colder weather but this does not replace the shorts/skort and is to be worn underneath the essential 

kit. 

  

As per the information booklet, there are other items that you child will need, such as shin pads/gum shield. Please 

refer to the information booklet for these items. 

  

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mrs N Coombes 

Head of Physical Education 

 

 

 

 

https://www.printablepromotions.co.uk/product-category/club-shops/kes-vi-lichfield/?v=79cba1185463

